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December 27, 2021

Mr. Scott Derrickson

Staff Planner

State Land Use Commission
P. O. Box 2359

Honolulu, HI 96804

Dear Mr. Derrickson:

Subject: KANAHA HOTEL AT KAHULUI AIRPORT
TMK: (2) 3-8-103:014 (por); 015 (por); 016; 017;018
Project Location:  Kahului, Maui

Thank you for the opportunity to review this project. We have no comments to offer as the
project will be connected to the Kahului Wastewater Treatment Plant Facility. If you have any
questions regarding the above comment, please contact Roland Tejano, Environmental Engineer,
at 808 984-8232.

It is strongly recommended that you review the department’s website at
https://health.hawaii.gov/epo/landuse/ and contact the appropriate program that concerns your
project.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 808 984-8230 or email me at
patricia.kitkowski@doh.hawaii.gov.

Sincerely,
Patti Kitkowski
District Environmental Health Program Chief

¢ Mr. Brett A. Davis, Chris Hart & Partners
Mr. Anthony Wrzosek, R.D. Olson Development
Joanna L. Seto, EMD Chief {Via email}
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